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To: City Clerks Office
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]Virtual Public Meeting Process - Comment

From: Ivan KRALOVIC < >  
Sent: 2020/10/03 3:39 PM 
To: Michniak, Mark <Mark.Michniak@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Virtual Public Meeting Process - Comment 
 
From:   Ivan Kralovic 
           
Attn:    Mark Michniak 
  
Re: Comment 
            Virtual Public Meeting Process 
            Official Plan Amendment, Zoning By-Law Amendment, and Draft Plan of Subdivision 
            Your Home Developments (Ebenezer) Inc. - Candevcon East Limited 
            4316 Ebenezer Road 
            Ward: 8 
            Files: OZS-2020-0012 
  
Dear Mr. Mark Michniank, 
  
I have received a letter regarding the above mentioned addition of new houses in our area. 
I and my whole family of four are strictly against building these houses. There are currently so many 
new subdivisions under construction around (The Gore Road & Hwy7, The Gore Road & Fogal Road 
& Hwy50, etc.) that the concentration of habitants in this area is already extremely high.  
This means too much stress on infrastructure (high volume of traffic resulting in car accidents, stress 
on water supply, sewers as well as hydro and telecommunication grid resulting in lower quality of 
services at consistently rising prices, etc.).  
Overcrowded streets result in increased noise and parking problems causing tension between 
residents as well as high criminality and easier spread of diseases and viruses. 
Our lives are busy and we do not have time to express our opinions to be heard  I'm sure if all 
residents would have expressed their opinions, building of this subdivision would have been already 
rejected.   
What we need in our area is more parks, playgrounds for kids and parking lots for visitors. And not 
more houses!  
  
Regards, 
  
Ivan Kralovic  
and family 


